
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                                
            19th May 2014 
 

Dear Parents 
 
As the first hints of summer are starting to arrive, I thought that this would be a good time to remind 
you all of our expectations regarding summer uniform and staying safe in the sun. 
 
Uniform 
 

During the warmer weather children may wear summer uniform. 
 

Girls: a royal blue checked or striped summer dress, white socks (ankle or knee length) and flat 
black shoes. 
Boys: grey shorts, white polo shirts, plain grey socks (no logos, patterns or characters) and flat 
black shoes. 
As always, we encourage the children to take pride in their appearance and wear our uniform 
smartly. 
 

Sun Protection  
 

At playtimes and lunch times in hot and sunny weather we encourage the children to take regular 
breaks in the shade. 
 

When sunny weather is forecast, we recommend that you apply a factor 15+ sun screen to your 
child’s skin before they come to school. We also suggest that your child comes to school with a hat 
which will provide protection from the sun. As with all uniform please make sure that it is clearly 
labelled with your child’s name. Children should not bring sunglasses into school unless they have a 
medical reason why they need to wear them. If this is the case, please let us know in writing. 
 

We encourage the children to drink water throughout the year and this is particularly important 
during periods of hot weather. Please ensure that your child brings their water bottle to school every 
day. Bottles are refilled with fresh water at lunchtime by our Year 6 managers. 
 

Kind Regards        
 
 
 

Mrs S Hendry 
Head Teacher                    
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